
Farewell Party of BCA-2024 
On April 30, 2024, the BCA 2nd-year students organized a memorable farewell party to bid 

adieu to the 3rd-year students. The event was held in the college Multipurpose Hall, beautifully 

decorated to mark the occasion. The farewell party was a grand success, leaving the 3rd-year 

students with cherished memories of their time in college. The efforts of the BCA 2nd-year 

students, combined with the support of the faculty, made this event a truly memorable one. It 

was a perfect blend of joy and nostalgia moments. The Principal Sir and Head of the Department 

delivered heartfelt speeches, reminiscing about the 3rd-year students' journey and achievements. 

Some students also shared their experiences and expressed gratitude to their mentors. Mr. 

Abhishek Singh won the “Mr. Farewell” title and Rajwinder kaur won the “Miss Farewell” title. 

Mr. Amritpal Singh and Ms. Arti won the title of Mr. Handsome and Ms. Gracious respectively. 

 

 

 


